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I am pleased to announce that form J24, Service of Process upon the Department of
Motor Vehicles, has been converted into a writable PDF document and is posted at the
bottom of the State Marshal Commission web page. You do not need to print three
copies for the DMV drop box. You are now allowed to drop one J24 if you utilize the
writable PDF. I hope this helps with completing Service of Process upon the DMV.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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